" F:eid Reps of Vsctory

November 2024

Dear praying friends,

Since we last communicated with you in July, many amazing things have happened to the futherance of the
gospel. We have ministered for the press in 20 states. After several side trips, we will finish the year strong in Eustis,
FL. Each stop of our journeys had been a privileged opportunity to give VBP updates or present the video along
with Dee singing and me getting to preach. We have seen people saved and altars covered, and according to others’
testimonies, these immensely helped with our visit.

Another aspect of this ministry is to provoke the brethren to the good work of purchasing rolls of paper for
Bibles. With the increase of a roll to now $1650 and so many uncertanties unfolding in society, this had been a bit
less of a year in paper offerings. Presently, however, 70 rolls of paper have been given. That is a revenue of over
$108,000 for rolls of paper for free Bibles for ministries worldwide.

Victory Baptist Press will continue to print in several languages and around 15 countries in 2024. On October
218t, we received another truckload of paper of over 41,000 lbs. The cost was approximately $48,000. The need is
great for Dee and myself to remain on the road to raise the money needed.

Dee had a total knee replacement at the end of August and six weeks of rehab. That’s a real challenge when
your schedule involves traveling in and out of an RV and hotels. Dee is an amazingly strong woman in the Lord.

With travel, as we do, other challenges involving patience builders present themselves. We have had some
significant breakdowns this year with the RV. July alone, while Dee was having her knee surgery, our expenditures
for several repairs were nearly $10,000. We broke down on the road and had to be towed at midnight on a humid,
foggy, AND rainy evening out of the swampland of Louisiana. Praise the Lord; He was faithful; THAT trial has
ended; we aren’t in debt and still pressing on. This is God’s work and word, not ours, and “FOR SUCH A TIME AS
THIS,” we seek to get Bibles printed for those in need.

The Lord gave us a new grandson, Settle James Smith, whom we hope to see on November 1. God has blessud
us with 14 grandchildren.

We are also looking forward to passing a praiseworthy milestone for us. Sometime around February of next
year, we hope to have personally gone over the 1 million mark for Bibles that the Lord has allowed us to get money
for in these 8 years of full-time travels. As 2024 hurriedly comes to another year’s conclusion, we thank God upon
our every remembrance of you. We pray our nation has made the right choices concerning the elcetion of our
leaders. We also hope you have a Merry Christmas with Christ exalted.

With all that could be said, we couldn’t have done this without you helping us keep our hands on the plow in
this great work. Thank you for believing in us, for your prayers, and for your support.

Bro. Tony and Dee Smith
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